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Longer hours of work at the future Mount Pleasant Station  

March 11, 2022 

 

The Broadway Subway Project Corporation (BSPC) is working hard to complete major construction activities as we build 
the Broadway Subway Project. Our core working hours are changing to start as early as 6:00 a.m. and continue until 
10:00 p.m., not including arrival and departure of crews. Please note the Project also has the ability to work 24/7 and we 
will provide further notifications in advance of specific activities. Current overnight work involves the installation of the 
traffic deck girders and panels.  

 
What to Expect 
Access to residences, businesses and parking garages will continue to be maintained during all work activities. Residents 
and businesses in the area should expect elevated noise, sidewalk modifications, temporary lane closures, reduced street 
parking and lower speed limits. Please plan extra travel time, watch for wayfinding information, and obey traffic control 
personnel and all signs.  
 
To help mitigate noise from construction, the Project: 

• Conducts the noisiest part of the work during the daytime;  

• Has built sound barriers along many Project areas;  

• Minimizes the need for backing-up and installs white-noise back-up-beepers on major equipment. 
 
We know that construction can be disruptive, and we are working hard to minimize impacts in your neighbourhood. We 
will continue to keep you informed in advance of work to help you plan accordingly, and updates on all construction 
activities are provided at broadwaysubway.ca/construction. Thank for your patience. 
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